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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

This report accompanies Bylaw No. 1057-2020 (“Bylaw”) adopting the Municipal Development Plan 2020 (“MDP”), as it is 

presented for public hearing after being given first reading at the July 6, 2020, Council meeting (2020-CR-0111). 

Administration has been working since 2019 to update the MDP, ensuring that it supports the community’s values and 

Council’s vision while aligning it with the Edmonton Metropolitan Region Growth Plan. This process has included extensive 

public engagement conducted May – September 2019 and a virtual open house held April 28 – May 18, 2020, to collect the 

public’s feedback in the midst of the COVID-19 pandemic. This Public Hearing is the last opportunity to hear from the public 

regarding the MDP before it is approved by Council. 

NEXT STEPS 

Administration will submit the MDP to the Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board for approval under the Regional Evaluation 

Framework.  Once the Bylaw is approved, Administration will return to Council for Second and Third Reading prior to 

October 26, 2020. 

ATTACHMENTS 

1. 1st Reading Report (2020-CR-0111) 

2. Bylaw 1057-2020 

3. Public Hearing Presentation 


